
  THE STRAITS TRADING COMPANY LIMITED 
 
 
RETIREMENT OF Y.A.BHG. JEN (B) TUN IBRAHIM BIN ISMAIL 
 
The Board of Directors of The Straits Trading Company Limited wishes to announce the retirement of 
Y.A.Bhg. Jen (B) Tun Ibrahim Bin Ismail as Director of the Company on 26 April 2007. The Board 
conveys its deepest gratitude to Tun Ibrahim for his 29 years of invaluable service to the Group and 
wishes him a happy and healthy retirement. 
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